

## Annual Meeting of Parishioners Wednesday 30 April 2014 St Peter's Church, Caversham

The Rector, Rev Mike Smith chaired the meeting and opened it with a prayer and a short introduction

59 members of the parish were present

- 1. Apologies for absence were received from 19 people
- Acceptance of Minutes of the Annual Meeting of Parishioners held on 24.4.13 were proposed by Mike Eggleton and seconded by Michael Crosbie. Approved by all present. Signed as a true record by Mike Smith
- 3. Election of Churchwardens. Mike Smith had received six nomination forms: Tony Walker and Nigel Smith for St Peter's Church, Ian Lowry and Peter Stratton for St Margaret's Church and Ann Deane and Richard Purkis for St John's Church. There being no other nominations these six people were elected to serve as churchwarden for the next year. Proposed by Mike Smith, seconded by Pat Williams and approved by all present

Meeting closed at 19:40